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For Immediate Release

September 1, 2011

HOKE COMMUNITY FOUNDATION SEEKS PARTICIPANTS FOR

ANNUAL GOLF TOURNAMENT OCTOBER 14, 2011
The Hoke County Community Foundation will host its 11th annual benefit golf tournament on Friday, October 14th at Bayonet at Puppy Creek.  Proceeds will benefit the foundation’s community grant-making fund.

The Hoke County Community Foundation is a local nonprofit organization which charitable giving can be managed and distributed in Hoke County.  Some of the organizations supported by this foundation include Children’s Developmental Center, Special Olympics, 4-H Programs, Turkey Festival and the Raeford/Hoke Museum to name a few.
Teams and sponsorships are sought for the event, which will feature (lunch ,door prizes, various opportunities and golf gifts)  For ticket and other information please contact:  John Jordan, @ 910-875-5061 or Joe Pool, Bayonet @ Puppy Creek 910-875-6141.
The Hoke County Community Foundation is an affiliate of the North Carolina Community Foundation.  The NCCF is the single statewide community foundation serving North Carolina and has made nearly $63 million in grants since its inception in 1988. With more than $145 million in assets, the NCCF sustains 1,000 plus funds and endowments established to provide long-term support of a broad range of community needs, nonprofit organizations, institutions and scholarships. The NCCF partners with 60 affiliate foundations to provide local resource allocation and community assistance in 66 counties across the state including Hoke County. An important component of the NCCF’s mission is to ensure that rural philanthropy has a voice at local, regional and national levels. For more information, please visit www.nccommunityfoundation.org   and Facebook.

